
2016 Easter Lilies  

Order Form 
             

Easter is just around the corner! All members and friends of 

First Presbyterian Church are invited to provide LILIES for our 
Sanctuary on Easter Sunday, March 27. The plants may be 

given in memory of a loved one, in honor of someone special 
to you, or as a gift to the Church.  Those giving plants will be listed in the Church Bulletin 

on Easter Sunday. 
 

 If you wish to order a plant, please complete the form at the bottom of this page and 

send it to or leave it at the Church Office by Sunday, March 20. PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE 
IT WITH THE FLORIST. Lilies are $10.00 each this year. Make checks payable to FIRST 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH (please note “Lilies” in the memo section of your check), and WE 
WILL ORDER THE PLANT FOR YOU.    Please fill out the form at the bottom of this page as 

this is the information for the Easter Sunday Bulletin. All plants must be ordered through 

the Church office by Sunday, March 20. 
 

You may take your plant after the service on Easter Sunday, March 27, but no later than 
Tuesday, March 29. Unless special arrangements are made, any lilies not picked up by 

9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, March 30 will be distributed by the Deacons. Protective 
wrappers will be in the Session Room for you to cover your plant in the event of cold 

weather. 
 

Thank you for contributing to the joy and beauty of this celebration 

of Christ’s Resurrection. 
 

                                                 BOARD OF DEACONS 
                                                 FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

 

 
 

PLEASE PRINT INFORMATION AS YOU WANT IT LISTED IN THE BULLETIN: 
 

Your Name __________________________________________________________ 

 
In Memory of _______________________________________________________ 

 
In Honor of ________________________________________________________ 
 

I will pick up my plant after the Service on Easter Sunday           _________________ 

I will pick up my plant on Monday or Tuesday (3/28 or 3/29)           _______________ 

I do not want my plant;   
    please have the Deacon’s brighten someone’s day!                  _________________    
   
THE PRICE FOR THE LILIES THIS YEAR IS $10.00 
REMINDER: Make checks payable to the First Presbyterian Church. Please note 

“Lilies” in the memo section of your check. Orders must be placed by March 20.  


